





								July 28, 2020


Greetings, Faith Landmarks Academy parents and students.

Faith Landmarks Academy has submitted their Covid-19 policy to the state and is now authorized to conduct Phase 3 school when FLA reopens on August 31, 2020. 
We will be putting all of the updated policies and guidelines we will be following on the Faith Landmarks Academy website, which can be accessed from the website (http://faithlandmarks.academy).  We will also have copies available for you to read and acknowledge.
All faculty and staff will be trained on the updated COVID-19 policy and procedures to ensure all students’ safety, including daily health screenings prior to class.
We will be having a Parent Orientation on Thursday, August 27, 2020 at 6:30 pm in the West Wing Gym.  More details will be sent in a separate letter and email.
As always, if you have any questions, please feel free to call the school office.


Warmest regards,


FLA Administration
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